
 

June 16-20 
School hours 8:45am –  2:37pm 

Skills for Learning in May/June: Organization 
 

Monday, June 16   Grade 5 Strings 8-8:45am   

 

Tuesday, June 17  

 

Wednesday, June 18 Grade 5 Strings 8-8:45am  

    FUN Lunch (sushi/subway)  

Animal Yoga for Gr.3&4 12:10-12:35 (gym) 

PAC AGM 5:30-7pm (library) 

   

Thursday, June 19  Leadership 12:10-12:35pm (Mme Winton’s room)   

ART Show open to parents 2:40-5pm (gym) 

   

Friday, June 20  Indigenous Story Walk (morning) 

FUN DAY (afternoon) 

 

 

 

Important events coming up   

 

Wednesday, June 25:  Grade 5 ceremony 9:30-10am (gym) 

 

Thursday, June 26:  Last day of school for students (regular full day 8:45am-2:37pm) 

    Summary of Learning ready to read on Parent Connect after 3pm 

 

 

  



SJD Annual Art Show on Thursday, June 19th @ 2:40-5pm (gym) 

Families are invited to look at the fabulous art display done by our students on Thursday, June 

19th from 2:40pm to 5pm in the gym. 

 
 

National Indigenous Peoples Day 

 
June 21 is National Indigenous Peoples Day. It's a time to recognize and celebrate the traditions, 

cultures, and contributions of First Nations, Inuit and Métis. 

 

National Indigenous Peoples Day takes place on the summer solstice, the longest day of the year. 

For generations, many First Nations, Inuit, and Métis communities have celebrated their cultures, 

languages, and traditions at this time of year. The summer solstice holds deep spiritual and 

cultural significance for many Indigenous Peoples, marking a time of renewal, connection, and 

celebration. 

 

To honour this special day, SJD students will take part in an Indigenous Story Walk outside on 

Friday, June 20. 

 

FUN Day: Friday, June 20th in the afternoon 

All SJD students will have the opportunity to enjoy some fun outdoor games organized by our 

staff on the playground and field during the afternoon of Thursday, June 20th. 

 

Please ensure your child: 

• Wears sunscreen and a hat to stay protected from the sun 

• Brings a water bottle to stay hydrated throughout the afternoon 

 

A huge thank you to our amazing PAC, who will be providing a special treat for all students and 

staff at the end of the day!        

 


